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Subject: - Webinar on creating awareness for National Education Policy - 2020.
Sir,

As you are aware, Government of India has introduced National Education
Policy-2020 (NEP), making way for large scale, transformational reforms in both school

and higher education sectors. The Policy proposes to create a system that is aligned with
aspirational goals of 21st century education.

2. Government is making all-out effort to disseminate information about various
aspects of the NEP to all stakeholders. Ministry of Youth Affairs and Sports has a large
network of student volunteers of NSS & NYK in academic institutions across the country.
It is desired to create awareness about NEP through the volunteers of NSS & NYK
coordinators in colleges/ institutions across the country.

3 Ministry of Education, with the support of Ministry of Defence and Ministry of
Youth Affairs and Sports, is organising a webinar on 16t September, 2020 from 1.00 to_
3.00 PM to disseminate information about the NEP. The webinar will be live webcast
on https:/ / webcast.gov.in/ mhrd/shikshakparv /. Apart from this, the webinar can also
be accessed on Facebook, YouTube, Twitter.

4. It is requested that the coordinators of NSS & NYK may be directed to attend the
webinar and organise subsequent webinars to create awareness about the NEP in
colleges/ institutions. The videos, presentations, press clippings of the Webinar may be
uploaded on NSS’s/NYK's website. The Report on the Webinar may be sent by 25t '
September,2020. T =
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